
TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

April 4, 2005 
 

 
 

An open and public hearing, posted pursuant to the open meetings law, was held 
on Monday, April 4, 2005, at 6:45 pm in the Town of Sharpsburg at the Bridges 
Recreation Center. 
 
Present were the following:  Wendell Staley, Mayor; Clay Cole, Council Member; 
Stan Parten, , Council Member; Robin Spradlin, Town Administrator; Donna 
Camp, Town Clerk.  Council Member Derrick McElwaney and Council Member 
Larry Hyde were absent.  
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive public input and comments on 
the Community Development Block Grant application which is to be submitted to 
the Department of Community Affairs for consideration. 
 
The Mayor opened the meeting by welcoming the citizens in attendance and 
explaining the purpose of the meeting.   
 
The Mayor asked the public and Council for comments.   
 
 Debra Smith of Allen-Smith Consulting gave an overview of the grant and 

the requirements the Town will have to meet if awarded the grant.  
 
There was no official action taken and the Public Hearing was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Donna M. Camp 
Town Clerk 

 
 


